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Sanctioning of Events/Tours (interstate/overseas) 
 

Football NSW has looked to streamline the way by which Clubs & Associations can lodge an application for an Event 

to be sanctioned or participated in (e.g. Gala Days, Clinics) as well as travelling interstate or overseas on football 

tours. 

 

As of the 2017 season (in effect from receipt of this notice) all applications will not be submitted via the online 

application forms. These links are below for your referral and dissemination to concerned parties within your 

organisation. 

 

Online links: 

Football NSW Sanction Application Form 

Football NSW Tour Permit - Interstate Travel Application Form 

Football NSW Tour Permit - Overseas Tour Form 

 

The above links can also be found on the Football NSW website under Club Resources – Application Forms please 

click here. 

 

If you have any questions surrounding the new process, please email sanctioning@footballnsw.com.au 

 

(It would be beneficial for Club committee members/administrators to save the various web links for future 

reference.) 

 

 
 

Ian Holmes 

Chief Executive 

 

 

Bulletin No.: B2016-045 

Date:  20 October 2016 

ABN:  17 086 270 609 

 

 


